PUBLIC NOTICE

SEPTEMBER MEETING
BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS

TOWN OF MONTVILLE

All owners of motor vehicles registered in the Town of Montville, CT are hereby warned that
the Board of Assessment Appeals of the Town of Montville will meet in open session at the
Montville Town Hall on September 14, 2019 in Room 203 commencing at 9:00 a.m. for the sole
purpose of hearing appeals related to the assessment of motor vehicles.

All persons claiming to be aggrieved by the doings of the Assessor of the Town of Montville
with regard to motor vehicles assessment on the Grand List of October 1, 2018 are hereby
warned to make their appeal to the Board of Assessment Appeals at this meeting.

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS

Florence Turner, Chair



